
Academic Probation Feedback 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to discuss your academic performance 

during the previous semester. As you may be aware, your cumulative GPA has fallen below the 

required standard, and you have been placed on academic probation. 

We understand that various challenges can impact academic performance, and we are here to 

support you in your efforts to improve. Below are some key points regarding your academic 

standing: 

• Cumulative GPA: [Insert GPA] 

• Required Minimum GPA: [Insert Required GPA] 

• Courses of Concern: [List Courses] 

To assist you in returning to good academic standing, we encourage you to take advantage of the 

following resources: 

• Academic Advising Sessions 

• Tutoring Services 

• Workshops on Time Management and Study Skills 

Please remember that returning to good standing is achievable with focused effort and 

appropriate support. We encourage you to reach out to your academic advisor to discuss your 

individual situation and to create a plan for success moving forward. 

We are confident in your ability to overcome these challenges and look forward to seeing your 

progress in the upcoming semester. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


